
 Friday 4th May 2018 

Address: Great Western Highway  

HAZELBROOK NSW 2779 

Phone 0247 58 6120  Fax 0247 58 8888 

Email: hazelbrook-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 Term 2 Week 1 

BUNMARRA 

BYALA  
Here, there, everywhere 
Blue Tongue Lizard Talk 

 

 

 

Year 5 2019 Opportunity Class Applications 

Information about applying for Year 5 entry to an opportunity class in 2019 can be found 
at https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/selective-high-schools-and-opportunity-
classes/year-5  

The application website opens on Tuesday May 1 and closes on Friday May 18. 

Upcoming Events: 

 

 MON 7TH MAY—Stage 1 Uncle Lex Talk 
 TUES 8TH & WED 9TH MAY– Mothers Day Stall 

 MON 14TH MAY—Stage 2 Planetarium Show 

 TUES 15TH—Stage 1 Planetarium Show 

 TUES 15TH—THURS 17—NAPLAN 

 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/selective-high-schools-and-opportunity-classes/year-5
https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/selective-high-schools-and-opportunity-classes/year-5


8th 9th 



SRC- Stewart House 
Thank you for sending in your donation envelopes. 

Together with funds from the Footsteps Disco we raised 

$721 which will be forwarded to  Stewart House. 

Collection bags will also be sent out to families for 

clothing donations. Bags need to be returned to school 

outside the Reading Recovery room by the 4th June. 

SRC Committee 2018 

ANZAC ASSEMBLY THANK YOU 

Thank you to all the families who sent in beautiful flowers for our ANZAC 

Assembly last term. Thank you to the parents who helped decorate the wreaths 

and our hall. The students who led the assembly and the technology team did an amazing job, 

well done. 

Well done also to the students who participated in the ANZAC March and Service at Hazelbrook 

Bowling and Sporting Club. Your behaviour was superb and you were outstanding 

representatives of our school. 

Mrs Forwood 



Hazelbrook School Cross Country Carnival 2018 

 

On Friday 6th April the students of Hazelbrook Public School headed down to Gloria Park for the School Cross Country 
Carnival. It was a wonderful day for running and there were some excellent performances. 

Congratulations to Courtney W who blitzed around the course in 8.36 min, breaking her own record for the 8 and 9 Year 
Girls.  

Thank you to everyone who helped out on the day.  

The results for each age group are listed below.  The first six students will represent Hazelbrook at the Upper Blue 
Mountains District Carnival which will be held at Blackheath Pool park on Friday 25th May 2018.  

8&9 Girls 8&9 Boys 

1. Courtney  1. Ruaig  

2. Taylor  2. Leon  

3. Rose  3. Kobi  

4 Daisy  4 Thomas  

5 Violet  5 Hugo  

6 Zoe  T 6 Harleigh  

7(R) Ysabel  7(R) Rueben  

8 (R) Genevieve  8(R) Eli  

10 Year Girls 10 Year Boys 

1. Scarlett J 1. Elijah  

2. Jessica  L 2. Zac T 

3. Maddison L 3. Xavier Z 

4 Emily B 4 Dylan  

5 Angela 5 Hayden  

6 Neveah 6 Xavier  M 

7 Abbey M 7(R) Laith  

8(R) Ella R 8(R) Gryf  

11 year Girls 11 Year Boys 

1. Kaileen  1. Noah C 

2. Sarah  2. Zac S 

3. Mia  3. Jonah  

4 Eliza  4 Isaiah  

5 Bridie  5 Phillip  

6 Keira  6 Tanna  

7(R) Abbey C 7(R) Campbell  

8(R) Jennabelle  8(R) Kai  

        

12 Year Girls 12 Year Boys 

1. Sophie B 1. Luca  

2. Phoebe 2. Oliver S 

3. Isla 3. Marlowe  

4 Amelia 4 Patrick  

5 Sienna 5 Jayden B 

6 Charlie 6 Ziggy  

7 Cassidy 7(R) Perry  

8(R) Mariah 8(R) Alex L 

7 Year 

Girls 

 7 Year 
Boys 

Amelia M Harrison S 

Addison Tom H 

Lucy   

Anastasia   

Tara K   

Finally,  special congratulations 
to our 7-Year-Old runners. 
We’re looking forward to 
watching them race again next 
year.  






